
Living through the COVID-19: 

Wednesday 04/29/20: 

Today was my last class for Music and that was news to me. Class today for philosophy 

was longer than usual. Right after his class ended and I quickly got my things to work at 4 pm 

today. I arrived on time and found out that one of our crew members called in. It was tough shift 

without her.  

After my shift my friend needed a ride so I gave her a ride. On the way back to go home I 

got pulled over. I was definitely afraid of getting a ticket. Long story short I didn’t get a ticket 

and just a warning. Thank god. I had to tell people about it because I wasn’t expecting to get 

pulled over. I haven’t told my parents lol. Let’s just keep it low with them.  

 


